
From: Sharp, Shelly 
Sent: 7/16/2012 2:42:40 PM 
To: charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov (charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 

mc3@cpuc.ca.gov (mc3@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: GRC Gas Testimony 

Charlyn 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me and John today to discuss PG&E's 2014 GRC 
Notice of Intent. As follow-up to our discussion, I thought you might find Nick Stavropoulos' 
gas policy testimony of particular interest. I am also including a link to more information on 
the Picarro Surveyor technology that we discussed: 
http://www.pgecurrents.com/?s=picarro&x=4&y=7. 

Regards, 

Shelly Sharp 

PG&E GRC Project Manger 

415-973-2636 

SB GT&S 0441177 
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